
Grendon Underwood Parish Council 25/Aug/2020 

Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report 

There has been no meeting of the foundation since the last PC meeting and 

there is nothing to report except the recent temporary encampment on the 

Grendon field. The clerk has acknowledged my summary of the actions taken 

and the way forward to deter future such occurrences will be discussed at the 

next meeting of the Trustees in 2 or 3 weeks time. 

 

GUVH Trustee report 

 The Trustees held a Zoom meeting on 19/Aug when the following main points 

were agreed: 

Regular users will be encouraged to return ,without the use of the kitchen or 

upholstered chairs, but will need to provide their own risk assessments. 

An update/improvement of the kitchen was proposed to be a subject of S106 

funding and actions placed to generate a requirement spec. and quotes. 

Stage curtain replacement will go ahead, and bar entrance curtain replacement 

and heater instalment will be scoped. 

Quotes will be obtained to make good the area where the willow tree was 

removed. 

Various maintenance issues including electrical checks were discussed. 

Finances remained satisfactory. 

Paul Jackman 

24/08/2020 


